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Monday, March 27, 2023

CHAIR’S REPORT



WPGCCA – Renewed Aberthau Playground Opening

Chair Jensen, Commissioners Bastyovanszky and Digby attended the opening of this new playground at West 

Point Grey Community Centre on March 20 alongside staff and WPGCCA members.



Canadian National Wrestling Championships

Commissioners Bastyovanszky, Christensen and Virdi attended and handed medals out at the Canadian National 

Wrestling Championship this weekend in Vancouver.




